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PUBLIC NOTICE  
 
August 11, 2023,  
 
The Iowa Council on Health and Human Service annual public hearing is scheduled for 
Thursday, September 14, 2023, beginning at 10:00 a.m. This year’s meeting will be held virtually 
via zoom teleconference and will be open to all stakeholders across the health and human 
services system. 
 
During its September meeting the Council has set aside time to hear from individuals and 
associations who may wish to offer feedback as Iowa HHS develops the budget for state fiscal 
year 2025. This year the Council requests that all comments and presentations be sent to our 
Council secretary prior to the meeting. If you would like to address the Council, you will be 
assigned a time to present via the zoom teleconference. As in the past, we are requesting each 
presenter keep their remarks to five minutes.  
 
All comments, letters and presentation documents should be submitted by e-mail to Laura 
Myers at lmyers@dhs.state.ia.us with the email subject line ‘Public Hearing.’ All materials must 
be received by September 11, 2023, by 12 p.m. (noon). When sending in your written materials, 
please indicate if you would like to address the Council during the meeting and you will be 
provided a time and link to the teleconference. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Rebecca Peterson, Chair     Kelly Garcia  
Council on Health and Human Services  Director HHS 
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